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Dear Friend of West Hills College,
As the year draws to a close, we want to update you on some of the wonderful 
things happening at West Hills and ask for your continued support in the future. 
The following pages are photo highlights from what has been an amazing year.

Our vision at West Hills is “The relentless pursuit of student success” with a mission 
of empowering students, faculty, staff and the communities we serve to reach their 
full potential academically, socially and economically. Please join us in this vision 
and mission by supporting the West Hills activity of your choice. A list of needs is 
included on the enclosed card or donate at http://westhillscollege.com/donate.

Thank you for your support and our best wishes  
for a wonderful holiday season.
 

Frank Gornick, Chancellor  Carole Goldsmith, President
West Hills Community College District West Hills College Coalinga

Don Warkentin, President  Frances Squire, Executive Director
West Hills College Lemoore West Hills Community College Foundation
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More than 110 
President’s Scholars now 

attend WHC and many 
of them participated in 
a television commercial 

shoot last summer.

Arnoldo Avalos, a newly appointed member of the 
statewide California Community Colleges Board of 

Governors, made a visit to WHCCD and stopped in at NDC, 
Firebaugh to autograph the mural there on Sept. 29th.

Here are some of our accomplishments2014



The WHCC Falcons beat 
Yuba College 24-14 to win 

the NCFC American Division 
Bowl and end the season 

with a 10-1 record.

The WHCC football team hosted a spring 
break camp for local youth.

More than 978 degrees and certificates 
were awarded at WHCC and WHCL 
—up 65 percent from 2008-2009.

WHCL’s registered nurse program has grown significantly and boasts of the highest success 
rate in California for those taking the registered nurse license exam.

Here are some of our accomplishments



WHCC rodeo coach Bruce Hunt retired after 30 
years as the winningest coach in college rodeo.  

Justin Hampton has taken over the reins.

Coalinga area elementary students 
attended a week-long Chevron-sponsored 

science camp at WHCC this summer.

Operation Awareness at WHCL allows 
students to learn about disabilities.

Victor Davis Hanson 
was one of many 

distinguished speakers 
during the Essential 

Elements Series hosted 
by WHCCD.

A new paramedic training program has 
been added to the curriculum at WHCL.

An annual art show at 
WHCC features the work 

of student artists.

Over 380 years of service were logged by last summer’s class of WHCCD retirees.




